
 

 

JK/CL 

Date 06.09.17 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It is a privilege to introduce myself as the Principal of Red House Academy. At Red House we have a 

team of outstanding, professional and dedicated staff that are relentless in the pursuit of excellence for 

all our students. Our clear focus is on improving the life opportunities for all. We believe in ‘success 

through effort’. Respect, diligence, self-discipline, good manners and a concern for all, within and 

beyond our community are the values that underpin our work and we expect from everyone. The 

Academy offers a small, close knit community where children are safe, secure and supported to achieve 

the best outcomes possible. 

Only this August did one student from Red House Academy gain results that placed him in the top 3% of 

students nationally. We are holders of the National Quality Award at Gold standard for careers 

education, information, advice and guidance. However, there is so much more to Red House. 

Our Open Evening is Thursday 14th September from 3.30pm – 6.00pm 

I do hope you will be able to visit us and I will have the opportunity to meet you as I would very much 

like to explain to you my vision for Red House 

I am extremely proud of our provision at the academy and would welcome you to come and see us in 

action and find out more about us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs Joan Kennedy 

Principal 

 


